





issue 81

EPWP Bi-Weekly Bulletin



05 July 2024





Bulletin issued by **Communications & Marketing**



EPWP PARTICIPANTS RECEIVE CERTIFICATES IN HEALTH PROMOTION

Article and pictures by Khanyisa Moagi



A total of 25 EPWP Participants were awarded certificates after completing a three-year training in Health Promotion in Harrismith, Free State yesterday.

The Participants from Intabazwe township are working in the Community Work Programme (CWP) and started this training in 2021. This SAQA accredited training is at NQF level 3.

According to Ms Rose Dichakane, EPWP training Manager based at the Department of Public Works and Infrastructure Bloemfontein Regional office, the aim of this training intervention is to capacitate Community Health Workers to implement Primary Health Care at Community level.

Ms Dichakane thanked the learners for their endurance, perseverance during the difficulties

experienced during the training until they fully completed, this include walking long distances to ensure they attend their practical training.

"Through your dedication and hard work, I celebrate you today. I am very proud of your achievement, I encourage you to use this certificates to further yourself, whether be it applying for jobs or further your studies." Dichakane said.

She also thanked all stakeholders for partnering with EPWP to ensure that this training is successful.

Ms N Selepe, representing the learners, stated that this training has showed that dedication pays off. We worked very hard to get this qualification. She said that their graduation will motivate the youth to further their studies to improve their chances of getting employment.

